
To:  Chapter Presidents 

 Executive Officer Candidates  

 

Fr: Election Committee 

 

Cc: Local 21 Staff 

 Executive Committee  

 

Re: IU Convention Election Campaigning   

 

The Election Committee would like to maximize member participation in the upcoming delegate 

election for the International Union Convention. To encourage member involvement, candidates 

will have the opportunity to speak about themselves at chapter meetings. All candidates will be 

given an equal amount of time during the meeting.  

 

Candidates interested in attending chapter meetings can view the upcoming chapter meeting 

schedule. Please note that meetings may change or be rescheduled with little notice. Candidates 

will be responsible for contacting the Chapter Presidents directly to coordinate attending a 

chapter meeting (attached).  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email the Election Committee at 

union21@ifpte21.org.  

 

Thank you,  

 

The Election Committee 

Cheryl Penick, Chair, Gus Vallejo, and Moses Corrette 

 

 

 


